
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
 
A reminder that the final sessions for all clubs will be next 
week (9th—13th July) 

Happy Birthday to….. 

None this week 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Cathal 

Columbia: Tia and James 

Voyager:  The whole class!! 

Atlantis: Hannah and Noah 

Challenger: Chloe and Harley 

Endeavour: Billy and Wyatt 

TEAM POINTS…. 

This week’s winners were Snowdown. Well done to them, 

their first victory for a few weeks. We have just two weeks 

left before we announce the overall winners for the year. 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Fri 6 Jul Discovery and Columbia Assembly 9am 

  Atlantis Class Non-Uniform Day 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

  Activities Week 

Mon 9 Jul Year 5 Geocaching Trip 

  Year 4 Snow Tubing Trip 

Tue 10 July Year 3 Archery Trip 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Family Film Night 

  Year 5 (Endeavour) Assembly 9am 

Wed 18 Jul Sports Day 

Thur 19 Jul Endeavour Class Production (2pm and 7pm) 

Tue 24 Jul    Last Day Of The School Year  

 

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

Forest School Dates — Term 6 

Fri 6 Jul  Y3,4,5,6 

Fri 13 Jul Y1,2,4,5 

Fri 20 Jul Y1,2,3 

Swimming Dates — Term 6 

Fri 6 Jul  Y3 and Y6 

Fri 13 July  Y3 

PTA Events 

Fri 13 Jul Family Film Night 



Monday 2 July 2018 

Last week, the children in Year 2 had a fantastic trip to 

Sunny Sands beach in Folkestone.  They were a credit to 

the school and a great day was had by all.  They learnt a 

lot linked to their  current topic of “The Seaside” as well 

as tasting the local fish and chips! 

As World Cup Fever takes over the country, we opened 

up our school hall last Thursday evening to show the 

England V Belgium game on the big screen. Despite the 

disappointing result, we had a number of families 

attend and the children seemed to enjoy the              

experience. Thank you to those who made the effort to 

come along on the evening. 

Thank you also to all of those families who came along 

to the Summer Fayre on Friday afternoon straight after 

school.  Ms Silverton once again ensured there was a 

wide range of activities for all.  We will inform you of 

the total amount raised in next Monday’s newsletter. 

We have this morning taken a call to inform us that the 

Lollipop lady is currently off ill.  Please take extra care 

when crossing the roads at the bottom of the hill in  

Eythorne. 

This Friday we welcome the parents of children in     

Columbia and Discovery class for their final assembly of 

the year.  This takes place at 9am in the hall.  There will 

also be the opportunity for you to go into class with the 

children afterwards to look at their work. 

Most of the children in Year 6 are on a transition day at 

their secondary school this Thursday (5 July).  Should 

you be unsure about these transition days please      

contact the secondary school directly. 

Next week, the Year 6 children will be on their French 

Residential Trip.  If you have any questions about this 

before Monday please call the school to speak with Mrs 

Bird. 

The children of Atlantis class have now reached 10 stars 

on their attendance chart.  As a reward for their        

excellent attendance and punctuality of late, they are 

rewarded with a non-uniform day this  Friday (6th July). 

Next week (9th—13th July), is our Activities Week.  The 

whole school will be involved in a range of activities 

across the course of the week.  A  separate letter will be 

coming home today regarding this. 

There is a PTA Family Film Night on Friday 13th straight 

after school.  A flyer will be coming home this week 

about this. 

The end of year Production of “Oliver” is fast              

approaching and rehearsals seem to be going well.  

There will be two separate performances of this at 2pm 

and 7pm on Thursday 19th July. 

With the extremely warm weather in mind, please    

ensure all children come to school with a water bottle 

and that sun cream is applied before the school day. 

 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


